4-H is the place to be to learn about bees
Source: Ashley Osborne, 4-H youth development specialist and Blake Newton, extension specialist in entomology
 Bees are important pollinators for a variety of foods, but their numbers are declining for many reasons, most notably habitat loss and fragmentation. 
4-H wants young Kentuckians to understand and to appreciate bees and their natural environment. The 4-H Bee Ambassador program will help make young people more aware of issues related to declining pollinator populations and ways they can help rebuild them. 
For an extension office to be certified as a 4-H Bee Ambassador county, 4-H’ers will participate in lessons and activities related to bees. Agents and leaders can incorporate these activities into regular club meetings or through a unique event. For example, 4-H’ers may learn about pollinators’ roles in food production during a cooking class or they may have a day where all 4-H members in the county are invited to build a monarch waystation, which provides food and habitat for the struggling monarch butterfly and bee populations. 
County 4-H programs earn points for each activity they complete. Those with 10 or more points by Jan. 31 will be entered to win a Honey Bee Challenge Kit. Those that get 25 points by next fall will be certified as 4-H Bee Ambassadors. 
For more information about the 4-H Bee Ambassador program, contact the (COUNTY NAME) Cooperative Extension Service.
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